
	 	 	

	

ISCA Mobile Phone Policy 
 
Mobile Phone Do’s… 

• Students may use their mobile phones to message or call home 

when we are not touring. This should be done within their own 

room. 

• On arrival into the UK students will be given the ISCA emergency 

number. They may of course use their phones to call this number 

whenever necessary. 

• Students are encouraged to use their mobile phone to take 

pictures when touring off campus. 

• Students are permitted to use their mobile phones to listen to 

music etc. when on the buses. 

 

Mobile Phone Do Not’s…  
• Mobile phones must not be used when eating or when having 

lunch off campus. 

• Mobile phones must not be used whenever information is being 

given during a presentation, a meeting or when being addressed 

on the coach. 

• Mobile phones should be put away when touring the many 

wonderful sights we visit and during any guided walks. Naturally 

they may be used for the taking of pictures.  

 
 
 
 


